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I strongly object to this project. My 6 year old son goes to Anzac Park Public School and I do 
not want him and other local school kids sucking in fumes from unfiltered stacks. We regularly 
walk and cycle around Flat Rock Gully and cannot believe that major parts of it will be distroyed. 
I thought the government was trying to reduce the impacts of climate change and yet you 
continue to be moving ahead with toxic toll road tunnels rather than investing in sustainable 
public transport. It feels like this whole process is obsolete. I dont think that any of you are 
taking any interest in these objections and will move ahead with your plans with no regard for 
the local opinions being raised. Shame on you all! 


